PETROLEUM CORPORATION

February 6, 1976

Mr, Stanley J. Pirtle
Post Office Box 112
Cisco, Texas 76437

Dear Mr. Pirtle:

| am enclosing copies of various material | found in the files pertaining to the Logan
wells in New Mexico.

| went through practically every piece of paper in the files and other than the drilling
daily reports and the well servicing copies - this seems to be about all there is. 1do
hope that it is what you are looking for and that it will be of some assistance.

| am also enclosing logs on each of the wells should you need them. If there is any-
thing else you might need, just let me know and I'll see if there is anything else we

can do.

Sincerely,

Ruth Nolan - . 9 , 6 v_,;ypé ‘6/0/

TWO NORTHPARK EAST SUITE 535 DALLAS, TEXAS 75231 (214) 363-2421

DALLAS, TEXAS 75225



